
We Would Like to Celebrate  

All Senior Citizens 

of St. Philip the Apostle Parish by Inviting 

our Parish Seniors to the Annual 

 
 

Thanksgiving Luncheon 

to honor you and provide Christian 

fellowship and entertainment 

 

Thursday, November 16th 

Immediately following the 12:05 PM Mass 

Holy Angel Hall 

 
No RSVP necessary 

Hosted by the Class of 2018 


